
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 24th January- Weekly Round-up 

You can’t catch me, I’m the Gingerbread Man!  

On Tuesday, we invited family members to come and join our youngest children for a stay-and-play 

session in Foundation 1. The theme was one of our favourite traditional tales, The Gingerbread Man. 

The children had an amazing time and it was lovely to see adults getting involved, too. I have to say, 

the gingerbread biscuit decorating was definitely my favourite! 

 

Bright Bites! 

Thomas, from Dentaid- The Dental Charity, came into school to introduce the BrightBites 

programme. He delivered fun and interactive sessions throughout school teaching children about 

healthy teeth!  

 

'Rubbish Rhythms'  

The children in Y4, Y5, and Y6 had an awesome time at the ‘Rubbish Rhythms’ workshop! Steve 

Rivers from Unbeatable Energy showed them how to create amazing rhythms using everyday 

‘throw-away’ objects. Who knew that we could make such great sounds in this way?! 

 

Super Sixes! 

A big shout out to our Y6 children! With only four months to go until SATs week, they’re showing 

amazing determination and dedication to their learning. We’re so proud of all the effort they’re 

putting in, both at school and at home. Keep up the fantastic work – you’ve got this!  

 

Phonics Workshop  

Mrs Croft and Miss Metcalfe would like to thank those who were able to attend their meeting 

regarding the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check on Monday. Don’t worry if you were unable to make 

it. They are more than happy to share further information with you.   

 

Next week, our Y2 children will be further immersing themselves into their current topic with 

Australia Day – something our Y2 team always looks forward to! A reminder, too, that our 

Foundation 2 ‘Stay and Craft’ morning is happening on Tuesday.  



Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards 

Mrs K Edmondson  

Deputy Headteacher  


